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Subject:  Bel Fuse 0ZCF0600FF2C and 0ZCF0700FF2C 
 
The 0ZCF0600FF2C and 0ZCF0700FF2C Resettable PTC are relaunched. 
 
These two part numbers were previously made EOL. The parts were pre-maturely 
launched, but no parts shipped and there was no inventory to return or scrap.  
 
We are now officially launching the two part numbers.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your usual Bel support person or me 
directly. 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
Danny Giblin 
 
Danny Giblin 
Circuit Protection Product Manager 




